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August 30, 1972

Mr. Don E. Crabtree
Rt. 1, Box 39
Kimberly, Idaho 83341
USA

Dear Don,

First of all T would like to thank you for your very kind letter
of August 9. As it had been sometime since I last heard from
you I was somewhat curious as to what could have happened and
3 seriously considering initiating some correspondence from
this end. The situation with your back problem would sound to
be a most unfortunate one, however, I think that in view of
the nature of the problem it should not be too long before
your back will be in proper condition again. Any problems or
injuries in the area of the back can most certainly play havoc
in undertakings requiring a certain amount of physical
as flintknapping or digging does.

As a result of our meeting with Hang Miller-Beck, we have had

a number of opportunities to exchange letters, opinions, and
maintain general correspondence. I must say Don, that as an
individual he is a most impressing one in that he makes himself
readily available to many types of : »>ple for any number of
different types of problems. About three weeks ago, at the urging
of Miiller-Beck, a number of friends and I made a visit to an
excavation presently being undertaken by a Dr. Taute, who I
beleive is working under the direction of Miiller-Beck. This exca-
vation near Sigmaringen, although not plentiful in artifacts,

is indeed a most interesting or . The region in which this site
is located has proven to be as valuable to the study of the
mesolithic period as the Dordogne is to the study of the Upper-
Paleolithic. I can readily understand the basis for their pride
in view of the vast amount of information which has made itself
available in this region. From what Dr. Taute told us, we can
look forward to a detailed publication sometime in the very near
future and should this be the case, I will be more than happy

to forward a copy to you if Miiller-Beck has not already done so.

While I'm on this subject, I wonder if you are aware of Miiller-
Beck's intentions at the University of Tiibingen with regards to
estab] 1ing a work shop for lithic technology. At the time of
our visit he stated that this rather new area has, indeed, gene-
rated a substantial interest in the archeological fields and
that, for this purpose, he is already in the process of working
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